
                                       

This term we will be 

reading: 

Whatever Next and Dear 

Santa 

                    

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back! 

Hi everyone and welcome back after the half term break. It is so wonderful to 
see the children settling back into the class so quickly after the break.  

This half term we are going to continue to develop our communication skills, 
following routines and growing our independence. During the second half of the 
autumn term our topic will be we will be looking at a range of events and 
celebrations!  We will be celebrating Diwali, looking at a range of lighting and 
visual sensory stimulus. We will explore the beautiful autumn season as well as 
preparing for the festive season.   

As the weeks roll on and we closer to the festive celebrations we will be 
engaging in a range of seasonal and winter sensory activities in preparation for 
our winter break.   
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We have had such fun exploring autumn as well as our new 

sensory music sessions.  

 Over the course of the half term the children will be 

learning to make Sandwiches! We will make it every 

week and the children will receive less support each 

week with the eventual goal of making it themselves 

with simply visual support!  

 

Teachers Chris and Leanne 
Learning Support: Terri, Mollie and 

Shauna 
Care Assistant: Jo 

 
If you have any questions or concerns 

regarding your child, please do not 
hesitate to speak to us. 

 We are here to help. Thank you. 
 


